
 
 
 

 
Feel the noise: Goodwood honours Henry Hope-Frost 

 
For immediate release: March 17, 2018 

 
The Goodwood Motor Circuit shook to the sound of race engines being revved to valve bounce in 
honour of the late Henry Hope-Frost. The hugely-popular commentator and journalist died in a road 
accident last week, and the loss of ‘Fever’ is a palpable one within the motor sport community. A 
minute’s noise was a fitting tribute to a man whose love of racing cars and the people who guided them 
was infectious. RIP Henry – you will be missed. 
 
For those wishing to make a donation to the Hope-Frost family, a JustGiving page has been created and 
donations can be made at the following link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/friendsofhenryhope-frost 
 
Tickets to the 2018 Festival of Speed (July 12-15) and the Goodwood Revival (September 7-9) are on sale 
at www.goodwood.com and at the Goodwood Ticket Office on 01243 755 055. 
 
(ENDS)  
 
EDITORS’ NOTES:  

 
For all press releases and imagery across the Members’ Meeting weekend, visit 
https://www.goodwood.com/media-centre/ 
 
For all editorial enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke at the Goodwood Motor Sport Press 
Office:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com  
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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